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FRA Deputy Administrator visits Metro

Federal Railroad Administration Deputy Administrator Karen Rae visited Metro today. The purpose of her visit was to receive an overview of the LOSSAN intercity rail service and to better understand how this service fits into the nationwide high speed rail system. In addition to a briefing on this subject matter, staff also provided Ms. Rae with an overview of the operations at Union Station, the various multi-modal connections that occur here, the Alameda District Plan and bus, light rail, subway, commuter rail and inter-city rail boardings at Union Station.

Designing for Pedestrian Safety Workshops

Building on the momentum and success of Metro’s Pedestrian Symposium in May 2010, the Federal Highway Administration has selected Metro to host eight, two-day Designing for Pedestrian Safety Workshops, scheduled between August 2010 and January 2011. We held two workshop sessions this week at Metro Headquarter. Public and private sector participants include planners, engineers, public health professionals and others. Participants learn about effective solutions and best practices in the areas of design and operations to improve pedestrian safety. The attached flyer has additional information. The next workshop is scheduled December 13-14, 2010.  
http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/101118_Designing_for_pedestrian_safety_workshop_flyer.pdf
Orange Line Extension Construction Notice

The Metro Orange Line Extension Contractor has cancelled the full street closure originally scheduled for Friday, November 19, 2010. The work will be rescheduled for a later date. Please click here to view the construction notice. http://www.metro.net/projects/notices/construction-notice-november-19/


	

	








